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Dear National Representatives, 
 
The Inner Wheel year 2015-2016 comes to an end. 
 
I want to thank you for your involvement for our organisation, for the good communication 
with HQ. By this way I was aware of what you are doing in your country. 
 
Communication is very important. Thank you for having communicating my Theme “Unique & 
United” in your country. 
During my visits I’ve had a warm welcome to it. 
 
My grandchildren were very happy to see their hands all over the world. In the beginning they 
didn’t realise why I asked for that painting, but now they are very proud, and they were very 
happy to have shared with you my UNIQUE year 2015-2016. 
 
Now they say goodbye  to you by this pictures. 
 

   
 

My sincere thanks to all the clubs for their wonderful projects. There were happier futures – 
better lives projects but also some Unique or United projects.  
 
I hope you will enjoy the magazine 2016 that is the magazine from my year as President. 
 
I wish you all a very good Inner Wheel year 2016-2017, by touching a heart. 
 
Let us stay UNITED in our UNIQUE Organisation. 
 
I wish you all nice holidays and for those who will be in charge a second year I wish you all 
the best for the IW year 2016-2017. 
 
Yours in Friendship 
 
Charlotte De Vos 
IIW President 2015-2016 
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